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125 gathered on campus November 2 to prepare for studying and teaching 
the Book of Psalms in the churches during January. 

~~~~R~TUDY Dr. John Durham, writer of Psalms in the Broadman 
Commentary, led the study. 

******************************************************************* 
Many of the 
STATE 
CONVENTIONS 

state conventions met during November. Southeastern 
seminary representatives attended fifteen of them. 
Ten alumni chapters met. Reports indicate that 
the meetings were positive and affirmative of the 

school's theological educational endeavor. The alumni enthusiastically 
endorsed.word about the start of the Ledford Student Center project. 

******************************************************************** 
The contract has been negotiated,and work has begun, on the Ledford 

Student Center. Central Builders, Richmond, Virginia 
are the general contractors. Phase I and Phase II 
of the project will weave precisely together if 

LEDFORD 
STUDENT 
CENTER the go ahead for Phase II can be given before the 

-end of ten months' construction on Phase I. 

******************************************************************** 
The faculty of Duke Divinity School hosted the Faculty Club of 
DUKE DIVINITY Southeastern Seminary for dinner on the Durham 
SCHOOL campus, November 20. Dr. Theron D. Price 

presented a paper on the doctrine of Christian revelation. 

********************************************************************* 
The six presidents of SBC seminaries held their annual workshop at 
PRESIDENTS' Hilton Head, South Carolina, November 26-30. 
WORKSHOP 
********************************************************************* 
The seminary has 
CONFEDERATE 
HEIGHTS BAPTIST 
CHURCH 
needing help and 
and churches. 

participated in a truly far-reaching "charge of 
of ministry" with the Confederate Heights Baptist 
Church. The church decided to disband and give 
their Richmond, Virginia property to the seminary 
to serve as seed money for a ministry to ministers 

re-energizing following crises in their families 

The seminary sold the property to another congregation for $150,000. 

Dr. Henry Langford has served as pastor of the Confederate Heights 
Baptist Church. 

******************************************************************** 
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